
From: Rachel S. Goulet
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2017 1:04 PM
Cc: 'pat.flood@tn.gov'; Rudy Collins
Subject: Camden Update 7-3-2017

Dear Camden Citizens – 
 
Below is a summary of items that have occurred at EWS from Saturday 6/24 through Friday 6/30.  My previous update 
covered the period through Friday 6/23. 
 
Pat. 
 

• Continued to ship Aluminum Processing Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Continued to treat Industrial Waste Cell leachate 
• Performed routine daily gas system and cover operation and maintenance activities 
• Repaired erosion from stormwater on the Aluminum Waste Processing Cell 
• Repaired, regraded, and reseeded small erosional area on Industrial Waste Cell 
• Performed daily ammonia monitoring 
• A sprinkler system on the Industrial Waste Cell was partially installed and is functioning 
• Continuing site clean-up and housekeeping activities 
• The first EWS bankruptcy auction event was completed 

o Trucks and trailers that have been sold are starting to leave the site 
o Remaining items sold at first auction expected to be removed from site over the next week 
o Second auction event (for heavy equipment) is in the planning stages 

• Development of closure design ongoing 
 
As a reminder, today is the last day for TDEC to receive public comments on the termination of the EWS Class II Landfill 
permit.  Please submit comments by email to Greg Luke at greg.luke@tn.gov or by fax (to Greg’s attention) using fax 
number 615-532-0938.  Thank you. 
 

 
Patrick J. Flood, P.E. | Director 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
William R. SnodgrassTennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 14th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-532-0792 

Pat.Flood@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 
 
We value your feedback!  Please complete TDEC’s Customer Service Survey. 
 


